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From: singleton joan
To: opc.comments@scc.ca.gov
Subject: Strategic Plan of the OPC
Date: Saturday, September 03, 2011 8:45:46 PM


Please do not weaken the language in your strategic plan that
prevents the use of once through cooling and the disposal of
brine mixed with solvents into the ocean.  I believe the
proposed Poseidon plant in Huntington Beach would utilize both
of these processes.  I think our ocean deserves better.  Thank
you for your consideration.    
Sincerely,
Joan Singleton
21702 Branta Cr.
Huntington Beach, CA 92646 
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